
ALLENSPARK WATER AND SANITATION DISTRICT 
 

MEETING NOTICE 
 
 

Notice	of	Public	Presentation	
A presentation will take place for the purpose of reviewing a rate study 
prepared for the District by the Rural Community Assistance Corp. The 
District has been working with one of their analysts over the last several 
months and she will be in Allenspark in person to present the rate 
model.  

The meeting will be held on Tuesday, August 26, 2025 at 6:30 p.m. at the 
Allenspark Firestation Community Room, 14861 CO-7, Allenspark, CO. 
80510. 

If unable to attend in person, please check the District website for a 
Zoom link that will enable customers to participate in the meeting on a 
personal computer, tablet or smartphone. 

 

 

Dated July 16, 2025 

ALLENSPARK WATER AND SANITATION DISTRICT 

Posted by Barry Mauerman, District Superintendent 

District website at: https://www.allensparkwater.org/ 

  

 
 

https://www.allensparkwater.org/

